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Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 3:57:21 PM

PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE DO NOT EXTEND THE EMERGENCY
RESTRICTIONS AND VACCINE MANDATE AFTER MARCH 4TH.

The real emergency Queensland now faces is the floods. There
has been no talk of masks or vaccination status or social
distancing while folk need to be rescued from their homes.
These mandates are proved irrelevant.

The mandates and restrictions have caused the loss of business
and livelihoods while those who have made these devastating
policies remain unaccountable and if anything have

improved their lot.

In good faith, my partner took the mandated vaccine to keep his
job and now as with so many others has been made unwell
from it so in unable to work.

Public health in Queensland has a long way to go to restore the
respect of the people. Stopping these mandates and restrictions
now, can only be a step in that direction.

Please DROP ALL MANDATES AND RESTRICTIONS NOW AND END
THIS SO CALLED EMERGENCY.

Thank you.

Raelene Purtill
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